
  
 

To: Nikisha Eichmann 

From:  Karl Berry 

Date: 12/3/24 

Re: Generator Service Provider Renewal Recommendation 

Comments: Nikisha 

I recommend we stay with Nixon for generator services for 2025. I am pleased with the services we are 
receiving from them and their pricing is very good. I can count on their quick service time and not 
having services delayed for extended amounts of time.  We have had no issues or complaints regarding 
any of the services they provide. 

 

Thank You,  

Karl Berry  

Facility Maintenance Manager 

City of Kingsport 

 




